
 

 

April 10, 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Gardner, 

At the Board of Selectmen meeting on Tuesday, April 7, 2020 the Board voted to change 

the date of the Scituate Town Election with the following motion: 

Move that the Board of Selectmen postpone the Town of Scituate Election to June 13, 2020.  

Motion by Ms. Connolly second by Ms. Curran Unanimous Vote (4-0) Mr. Vegnani 

abstained from voting. 

 

Roll Call Vote: 

Vegnani abstained 

Harris yes 

Canfield yes 

Connolly yes 

Curran yes 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the 

Selectmen’s office. 

 

Regards, 

 
Lorraine Devin 

Lorraine Devin 

Executive Assistant 

 

 


